
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: ABR 

 

September 2023 

 

Year 7 PARENTS/CARERS 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Dormston Choir Sign Up 

 

The Dormston School Choir would like to welcome new members from Year 7.  The 

rehearsals run as a club after school on Thursdays 3.10 - 4.10pm in D106, starting from 

Thursday 14 September 2023.  

 

If your child would like to be part of this group then please sign them up via the attached 

link by Wednesday 13 September 2023. Once signed up, pupils then need to come to D106 

(the music room with keyboards in) after school on Thursday 14 September 2023 to take part 

in the first rehearsal. If pupils have left their phone at pupil reception, they must collect their 

phone before coming to the club as pupil reception will be closed once the club has finished.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/KiJwQbuRGm 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs A Beer 
Mrs A Beer 

Music Teacher and Strategy Leader 
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